


Avanti Gardens 
Family Bulletin

MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL :
Dear Families,

This week, I have had the pleasure of seeing some brilliant learning within all year groups.

Throughout this week, we have had a theme focused on Mental Health Awareness. Pupils have enjoyed mindfulness every day, as well as focusing on what we do 
on a daily basis to look after our own wellbeing. Today I have enjoyed seeing plenty of children wearing their pyjamas in aid of Pyjamarama! What a brilliant team 
effort shown by our pupils.

Yesterday, I hosted a visit from Mr Bassi, one of our AST Trustees. I was proud to show the school, our brilliant children and the story of the journey we've been on. I 
was glad to hear his wisdom and reflect on how we can continue to do our collective best for our pupils to thrive both at and beyond school.

Arriving before 09:00 needs to be a real focus for all pupils in the coming weeks. This week and last, too many children have begun the day after 09:00 – missing 
important time to prepare for a day of learning. I would like to see a fast improvement here in the next two weeks of this half term.

Next Friday is an INSET for the school when teachers will be ensuring our grading is as accurate as possible in the absence of standardised tests this year.

I wish families a restful and enjoyable weekend. The team and I look forward to welcoming you back on Monday.

Yours Faithfully,
Mr Milum @SchoolAvanti



This week's Mental Health focus has been absolutely brilliant. The children 
have amazed us with their thoughtful and empathetic approach to supporting 

Mental Health. We have continued our daily focus on sharing our emotions 
through daily check ins, alongside our daily mindfulness tasks.

A huge thank you to all our children and staff, who have raised awareness for 
such an important week.



RECEPTION

This week we have begun to learn the story of The Gingerbread Man. The children have learnt it well and I have witnessed the story being retold though their play. 
We have a story telling basket in the reading corner, with characters masks which have been put to good use. We have been developing our writing skills by doing a 
lot of practice on whiteboards, all children have been very enthusiastic and hard working. We then began to write sentences in speech bubbles, thinking about what 
the gingerbread man says.
In Maths, we have been focusing on adding more. We have looked at a variety of ways in which we can work out the answers to addition sums, such as using 
numicon, using a number line, using our fingers, or counting on in our heads.
This week was Mental Health Awareness week. Throughout the week we have engaged in a variety of activities and discussions. The children blew me away with how 
mature and empathetic they were within these discussions. We discussed ‘little feelings’ and ‘big feelings’ and ways in which we can deal with these.

Miss Griffith

CLASS UPDATES



DAFFODIL

Another amazing week has been had in Daffodil class. To celebrate National Mental Health week, we have been thinking about our feelings, and 
what we can do when we are feeling sad, upset, fizzy and nervous. As a class we have been on a nature walk, where we have stopped, looked 
and listened to what is around us. Jigsaw Jack helped us to take part in a 'Calm Me' time where we concentrated on our breathing, helping our 
mind to follow the air as it moves out of our body. We named people within the school that we can talk to if we need to talk. The children loved 
listening to windpipes whilst we took part in some mindful colouring and also fingerpainting.
It has been fantastic to see so many of us in our pyjamas, as a class we listened to some Bedtime stories, designed our own sleep masks and 
pyjamas, as well as creating our bedtime stories in groups.
In Science, we continued on the theme of Spring, learning about animals who are born around this time of year, animals that come out of 
hibernation and animals that migrate. Thank you to Maria, who was our weather monitor this week.

Don't forget Pirate day is Thursday 27th May.

Mrs Osborn and Miss Rollason



SUNFLOWER

Hello Sunflower families,
We have had so much fun in Y2 this week.
In English children have been displaying wonderful skills as authors to innovate the story of The Magic Paintbrush. They have worked to change 
the setting, characters and key events to make the story their own, whilst following the structure of our class story.
In Maths, children have used their understanding of the 2, 5, and 10 timetables to divide by 2, 5 and 10. Children understand that 'times' and 
'divide' are inverse operations and how they can be used to check their work. They have been using this information to complete fact families.
Each day this week we have found time to practise mindfulness activities as we have learned about the importance of mental health. These have 
included listening to music, colouring, finger painting and yoga.
On Friday we celebrated Pyjamarama day and the theme in Year 2 was 'Travel by book'. Can you believe we travelled around the world in one 
day? We enjoyed a story and a linked activity from each continent and children got to revel in their love of books. 
Have a wonderful weekend all.

Miss Roberts and Miss Line



IRIS

Dear Year 3 children and families,

What a wonderful week in Iris Class!

All the children in year three have worked with great passion this week and have been able to demonstrate maturity and 
dedication across the wide curriculum. They have enjoyed completing their stories in their writing lessons. Each and 
every child is now making every effort to ensure their work is of a high standard. It really has been so fantastic to see 
them all act out the story. They know it well and this is evident in their writing which is both entertaining and well 
presented. Good effort all round! We are very proud of you all.
In Maths, the children have been continuing their maths learning all about fractions. They have used visuals to help them
solve problems including bar models! Super mathematicians!

In Science, we learnt about the different bones in the skeleton and even learnt a fascinating fact or two about the human
body! Did you know that when you listen to music, your heart will beat in time to the rhythm of the song you listen to! 
Wow! And.... it is fascinating to discover that our bodies each have approximately 30 million red blood cells. Amazing!

The children also loved to learn a new song and impressed us all with their singing skills. We will practice this song over 
the next few weeks and record as an audio for you all!

Enjoy a restful weekend everyone.
Have a lovely weekend
Miss Butterfield-West



FOXGLOVE

Dear Parents and Carers,

Foxglove class have been inspirational this week! They have shown a huge amount of resilience and perseverance with some big changes. We 
have been so impressed with the work that they have produced.

In Maths, we have been consolidating our learning on Money, including using column addition/ subtraction to find amounts. We then tested our 
knowledge in reasoning and word problems.

In English, we have planned and begun writing our own newspaper reports from a mystical journey into Space. We've really enjoyed learning 
about our amazing solar system and making up our character's journey into space. Alliteration, brackets and paragraphs are some of the SPAG 
features we have focused on.

This week in topic we have delved deeper into the Vikings! We have explored and tracked the Vikings movement from their homelands to their 
settlement. We then learnt about why the Vikings left the Scandinavian countries to come to Britain. The children have also had great fun at using 
the programme ‘Logo’ to create shapes using codes.

We have also loved having our daily Mental Health activities.

Thank you for a brilliant first week 'Fantastic Foxglove' class.

Mrs Blackwell and Miss Silverthorne
(Miss Williams and Miss Lamb)



SNAPDRAGON

Dear Families,
We have had a good week in Snapdragon class, the children’s fable writing has been amazing. I’m continually impressed with the maturity of 
their ideas and their explanations for the morals. We will be publishing the children’s work next week so you can have a read of their brilliant 
ideas.
Maths has seen us subtract and multiply fractions. The children have worked hard on being able to follow the processes involved and are 
remembering the methods well. ICT this week saw the children having to write a set of simple ‘programmable’ instructions for their partners to 
complete a course. This will lead onto some simple programming on ‘scratch.’
Science has seen the children investigate planets and start researching facts about them. The musicians have been very impressed with the 
children’s knowledge and listening skills. They made a good start to their cornet/trumpet lessons last week and my eardrums d idn’t explode!
In term six the children are going to be having swimming lessons, please look out for a letter asking for your child’s swimming confidence/ability. 
This now should have been sent to you via Arbor. P.E. days are now on Thursday, please make sure that appropriate footwear is worn.
Thank you for all your ongoing support. If you have any problems, please let me know.

Mr Youngs



CRAFT

We have been having a lot of fun with our whole school project miniature village. First, we thought about rivers, fields, and hills - the natural 
features. We used fabric to collage rivers and used our printing skills to make fields. Then we made flowers, trees, and hedges, using paper, 
fabric, wool, and crocheting. We created a field of tiny felt sunflowers all facing the sun!
This week we have been using recycled materials to start making houses.
We have been really enjoying geography and mapping - having fun with Art and Design Technology skills and thinking about recycling things to 
use for our making.
The children are full of great ideas and innovations !



WOW OF THE WEEK 

EYFS:

Erin and Dylan both get the WOW work this week for their fabulous 
writing. Erin challenged herself to extend her sentence further adding 
on ‘you can’t catch me I’m the Gingerbread Man’. She did this 
independently. Dylan has recently joined Orchid class. He has 
impressed me with how resilient and hardworking he is. He used his 
sounds to help him write ‘run run as fast as you can’.

Year 1:

This week's WOW work goes to Noah who independently decided to 
create the SS Great Britain using multilink cubes, he showed great 
determination and pride in his work.

WOW OF THE WEEK



Year 2:

This weeks WOW! work goes to Albert. He has shown great 
knowledge and understanding in our Geography Topic Lessons 
and can confidently name all the continents and oceans. Super 
work Albie!

Year 3:
This week's WOW work goes to Orla! Great work Orla. Not only 
have you impressed us all with your attitude towards your 
learning and your consistent super behaviour but you also have 
been adding fractions together! She used bar models to help 
her visualise her learning and even challenged herself to 
solving some word problems. Well done Orla!



Year 4:

This week, we have chosen Theo to be our WOW work of the 
week. He has amazed us with his fantastic perseverance in our 
Maths learning. Over the week, he has grown in confidence. 
Thank you Theo for your super work on column addition and 
subtraction.

Year 5/6:

Rose has written her own fable. Her fable is well written has a 
fantastic moral. Rose has used adverbial starters well and her 
characters have their own personalities. She has used a range 
of punctuation accurately and, importantly, is proud of her 
writing.



SPORTING CHANCE

Avanti PE lessons

Year Reception (Friday) - Ball Skills - A combination of rolling and bouncing with smaller balls today - a progression on the previous weeks work. 
We also introduced some rackets to our games today. The children practiced balancing the balls on the rackets and moving around the space. Our 
PE Champion was Herbie.

Year 1 (Friday) - Ball Skills - Everybody worked very well today in the session - some lovely team-work in pairs when passing our balls from person 
to person. Lots of children growing in confidence with not only their sending of balls (passing, rolling, bouncing) but also their receiving (catching 
and stopping). Well done year 1 - keep up the good work!

Year 2 (Monday) - Athletics - Today we practiced throwing our javelins and looking at how we could improve distance. The yoga was super 
today…we visited the rain forest! Our PE Champion was Amari…he was able to join back in with PE after injury and his behaviour exemplary - Well 
done!

Year 3 (Tuesday) - Athletics - We focused on jumping this week, the ‘vertical jump’ was our choice! We practiced jumping for height from a static 
position. We worked in pairs and supported each other through the activity with scoring not just on height but technique of the jump. Demba and 
Maude were our PE Champions! Well done.

Year 4 (Wednesday) - Athletics - we focused on the ‘push throw’ today - progressing from tennis balls to shot put! We worked in pairs to help each 
other improve and improve our own scores. We also spent some time on the ‘pull throw’ (javelins) as per last week. Mia was our PE Champion for 
great focus today on perfecting her technique.

Year 5/6 (Thursday) - Athletics - We worked on jumping today - long jump! The children worked in small groups to measure jumps from standing, 1 
step, and 3 steps to see how this affected the distance they could jump. Fantastic focus from all, Willow was our PE Champion with some 
incredible poses in yoga.



SPORTING CHANCE

After School Sports Clubs
All after school club places are FULL at present.

REMINDER - PLEASE COULD WE ASK ALL PARENTS / CARERS OF CHILDREN AT CLUBS TO BE PROMPT FOR PICK UP. THE CLUBS 
PICK UP TIME IS 4.45PM - PLEASE MAKE SURE YOU ARE AT THE MAIN ENTRANCE AT THIS TIME.

Half Term Sports Camp

We have now launched our programme of events for the half term holiday. We will be hosting another Holiday Sports 

Camp at Mangotsfield Primary for children aged 5-11 years (year 1-6). We are open from 830am-330pm each day. 
Here is the schedule…

Tuesday 1st June - Survival Skills
Wednesday 2nd June - Multi-sports Mayhem

Thursday 3rd June - Tag Rugby Showdown

Friday 4th June - Multi-sports Mayhem

For full details please visit the events page of our website

Be the best version of you... Mr Gill, Mr Evans, and Mr Dyer

https://www.sportingchance-csp.co.uk/events/2021/06/01/half-term-holiday-sports-camp-2




Housepoints review:

ROBINS EAGLES SEAGULLS OWLS

162 176 157 113

Well done to all children for the house points they 
have received over the week.



NOTICES

INSET DAY
Our next inset day is on Friday the 21st of May.

All Parent Town Hall. Virtual Meeting via Zoom
This event is for the full community of parents, inviting every parent to attend and explore the vision and goals for the school.
Tuesday May 24th 4:00 – 6:00pm
Link for booking.
https://zoom.us/meeting/register/tJUvdO6hpzsiGdJEpCBchE4nLGtoLa19f5_O

FURNITURE SALE
We still have some of our old wooden class furniture for sale. These make 
perfect little work-stations at home for homework and projects. We have a 
variety of sizes suitable for all age groups.
If you would like to buy one, or more, please call the office to arrange a time 
for collection.
£5 - Chairs £20 - Single Desks £30 - Double Desks £40 - Art tables

SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS
The school photographers will be visiting on Monday 24th May. Further information on how you can 
order copies will be provided soon.

https://zoom.us/meeting/register/tJUvdO6hpzsiGdJEpCBchE4nLGtoLa19f5_O


SUMMER TERM OPTIONs

Grey shorts
Navy (dark blue chequered – NOT light 
blue) gingham pinafore dress

Could you include a page in the bulletin on schools closed for half term and mention that schools will still need to be 
notified of symptoms/results of bubble children over half term.

What an AMAZING Day!
Everyone looked very comfortable today in their snuggly pyjamas; even the staff! 
Today was a HUGE success. Not only did Avanti Gardens School raise lots of money 
for a good cause – we also spent the day reading, listening to stories, reading, 
watching authors read stories, reading, designing book covers, guessing plots of 
book covers and guess what... a little more READING!

We LOVE reading at Avanti Gardens and it has been wonderful to devote the day to 
this very special and essential skill! There are so many avid little book worms in our 
school.

Some classes designed outfits for well-known characters, others travelled around 
the globe and listened to fascinating stories from the 7 continents and others 
thoroughly enjoyed reading snippets from their all-time favourite books.
Thank you all for your donations. We will now send this on to the Book Trust 
Charity.

Keep reading!
It's one of the most marvelous adventures anyone can have!



SUMMER TERM OPTIONs

Grey shorts
Navy (dark blue chequered – NOT light 
blue) gingham pinafore dress

Could you include a page in the bulletin on schools closed for half term and mention that schools will still need to be 
notified of symptoms/results of bubble children over half term.

Photos of the day!







Next week is Week 3



w/c
10.05.21

Mon Tues Wed Thurs Fri

94.5 %​ 94.3 % 96.0 %​ 96.8 %​ 90.3 %​ 95.2 %



Next Link domestic abuse telephone help 
lines are open 10am – 4pm Monday to Friday

0800 470 0280

Help is also available 24 hours a day, 7 days a 
week on the National Domestic Violence Helpline 

– Freephone 0808 2000 247

0117 903 6444

Anyone can ring First Response if they are concerned 

about a child or young person or if they think they need 

support.

First Response can help in different ways including:
• Providing information, advice and guidance about 

services to help families.

• Making a referral to the Early Help team who can 

provide support to children, young people and families.

• Making a referral to a social work team.

Young Carer Support- Are you worried your child is a 
Young Carer?
Bristol Young Carers Website
https://www.carerssupportcentre.org.uk/young-
carers/
Or speak to Mrs Blackwell in school for accessing 
support for your child

https://www.carerssupportcentre.org.uk/young-carers/


AVANTI GARDENS SOCIAL MEDIA
Avanti Gardens Facebook

Please keep up to date 
with news and 
updates! Do follow us on 
Facebook or Twitter 

using the links above.

Avanti Gardens Twitter

https://www.facebook.com/Avanti-Gardens-School-105365724262410
https://twitter.com/schoolavanti

